
The opportunity to recall the presence of a unique sector in Le Havre with little presence
on the national territory

Meet the students of the BTS photography Saint-Vincent de Paul during a
report on France 3 Baie de Seine.
Published on 26 March 2024

SAINT-VINCENT DE PAUL
STUDENTS IN THE SPOTLIGHT!

Exhibition of BTS photo students at the "Are You Experiencing" photographic journey -
YouTube

URL of the page: https://www.campus-lehavre-normandie.fr/en/news/saint-vincent-de-paul-students-
spotlight

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=amOoVuS1Hoc

